
What do you need 
to know to become 
trauma informed?

The workshop will:
a) Engage with the community & voluntary sector to help 
us to understand your current level of ACE awareness and 
relevant training needs to be more trauma sensitive in 
your work and practice
b) Explore opportunities and challenges of embedding 
trauma informed practice in your service / team / 
organisation

The Safeguarding Board for Northern Ireland (SBNI) 

has been funded through the Early Intervention 

Transformation Programme (EITP) to deliver ACE 

Awareness and Trauma Informed Practice Training 

across health, social care, education, justice and 

the community/voluntary sector in Northern 

Ireland. As part of this roll out we will focus on 

system change to enable organisations to 

strategically become trauma informed. 

NCB (National Children’s Bureau) is supporting 

this work with the SBNI. 

WORKSHOP INFORMATION 
Tuesday 7 May @ 09.30 - 12.30
St. Columb’s Park House, Derry

Numbers are limited, booking is essential

Register your interest here:
https://vcs-derry.eventbrite.co.uk

Do you work in the 
Community and 
Voluntary Sector?

https://vcs-derry.eventbrite.co.uk

